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Name

Debra Krahling

Address

5800 River Road
Bryans Road, MD 20616

Phone

(301) 375-8906

Email

mocha-619@hotmail.com

Are you:

Against Topic

Comment

I support the Watershed Conservation District as it is. We need its lower density to keep Mattawoman Creek from
falling over the “tipping point” and to conserve the headwaters of the Port Tobacco River. The WCD is curtailing the
loss of rural character and maintaining recreational and tourism resources. It is helping to stop wasting money to
service sprawl development so taxes can better support education, emergency services, and more. The WCD is
reducing crowding, & bringing better schools, reducing future traffic, and ensuring a sufficient water supply all key
to sustaining current commercial enterprises attracting supportive businesses, and adding to the quality of life for
the residents.
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